
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

June 23, 2024

Monday
June 24

Tuesday
June 25

Wednesday
June 26

Thursday
June 27

Friday
June 28

Choir & Handbells 
rehearsal @ Lunch 
recess

Kinder Celebration 
(Mrs. Meyer)

Grade 6 Farewell @ 
1:30

Grade 6 Farewell 
Activities 3:30-5:15 pm

Choir & Handbell Party 
@ Lunch Recess

Talent Show @ 1:30

Free Swim/Splash 
Park day in Stony Plain 
@ 10:30

Last day of Classes!

Pet Parade at 8:50 am

Kinder Celebration 
(Mrs. Coops) @ 1:30 
pm

Happy Summer!

Dear Forest Green Families,

Last Week of School: A Time to Celebrate and Reflect
Wow, can you believe it? This is the last week of school before the holidays! It’s been an 
incredible year filled with engaging activities both inside and outside the classrooms. We’ve 
seen tremendous growth in academics, built wonderful friendships, and learned so much about 
ourselves along the way.

As we prepare to say goodbye for the summer, we want to wish everyone a wonderful break 
filled with fun, relaxation, and new adventures. Enjoy your time off, and we can’t wait to see you 
all again on August 28th for the start of the 2024-2025 school year!

Last Chance to Claim Lost and Found Items!
Don't forget to check our lost and found for any missing items! This is your last chance to claim 
your belongings before they are donated at the end of the week. Please stop by and take a look 
to ensure nothing of yours is left behind.

Farewell to Our Grade 6 Students
As our Grade 6 students prepare to head off to junior high next year, we want to extend our 
heartfelt congratulations and best wishes. You've worked hard, grown immensely, and made 
lasting memories here. We are so proud of all you've accomplished and know you will continue 
to shine in your new adventures. Farewell and good luck—you will be missed!

School Supplies Information
Parents, for information on the required school supplies for next school year, please visit our 
website. You'll find detailed lists to ensure your child is prepared and ready for a successful 
start. You will also find information on how you can purchase your supplies on-line if you wish.

Welcome Emails Coming in August
Parents, please keep an eye out for a welcome email or letter from your child's teacher in late 

https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/fees-supplies


August. This communication will let you know which class your child is in and which door they 
should enter on the first day of school. We look forward to a great start to the new school year!

Parent Handbook 
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.  
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements 
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either 
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda

(Principal and Assistant Principal)
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